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1. People can live healthy lives without consuming the products of the live export industry (or any other animal industry). It’s barbaric and cruel. 
2. Regardless of how the treatment of animals used in the live export industry (or any other animal industry) is improved, they all suffer and they all die in a slaughterhouse at a fraction of their natural lifespan.
3. The suffering on these death ships of misery for a few dollars has already been exposed. Animals suffer horrendous conditions in transit
4. ESCAS is a failure and the Australian public stand opposed to Live Export. So stop doing it. You can’t legislate cruelty and expect people to go along with it. We’ve had enough. 
The draft report makes the assumption that the breeding, raising, exporting and killing of animals for food will continue indefinitely.
I propose that the goal of the standards be changed to now plan for the immediate end of the live animal export industry and the phasing out of all animal use, including animal farming, in Australia. This proposal is based on the science of animal sentience and nutritional science.
No regulation of animal use can ensure the wellbeing of animals who do not want to die.
Regards
David Hearne
